AW-84-74

Westinghouse Water Reactor Box 356
Electric Corporation Divisions Pittsburgh Pemsylvania 15230

(412) 374-5132
August 10, 1984

Dr. Cecil 0. Thomas, Chief

Special Projects Branch

Division of Project Managment

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Phillips Building

790 Norfolk Avenue

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

APPLICATION FOR WITHHOLDING PROPRIETARY
INFORMATION FROM PUBLIC DISCLOSURE

SUBJECT: "Westinghouse Small Break ECCS Evaluation Model Using
the NOTRUMP Code," WCAP-10054 (Proprietary)

* REFERENCE: Westinghouse Letter No. NS-EPR-2940, Rahe to
Thomas, dated August 10, 1984 ‘

Dear Dr. Thomas:

This application for withholding is submitted by Westinghouse
Electric Corporation pursuant to the provisions of paragraph
(b)(1) of 10CFR 2.790 of the Commission's regulations.

The affidavit previously provided to justify withholding the
proprietary information in the subject topical report, AW=-T6=45, a
copy of which is attached, is equally applicable to this material.
The referenced affidavit was submitted by Westinghouse letter No.
NS-CE-1219, Eicheldinger to Stolz, dated September 29, 1976.

Accordingly, it is requested that the subject Westinghouse
proprietary material be withheld from public disclosure in
accordance with the provisions of 10CFR 1.7% of the Commission's

regul ations.

Correspondence with respect to the proprietary aspects of this
application for withholding or the accompanying affidavit should
refernce AW=-84-74 and should be addressed to the undersigned.

Sincerely,
B 08 344 B408B10 HOUSE ELECTRIC CORPORATION “—
BOR ToPRP 89 _ V
C PDR
. Wiesemann, Manager
1mr/Attachments Regulatory and Legislative Affairs

cc: E. C. Shomaker, Esq., without attachments
Office of the Executive Legal Director, NRC




